Polish up your poems for three minutes of fame at the
open mic! Speaking Crow is a space that values diversity,
creativity, and encouragement. From spoken word to
poetry, whether you’ve published widely or just started
writing, we can’t wait to hear your poems.

This month’s featured reader is Terry Watada.
Sign up to read when you arrive.

Bibliotheque de Saint-Boniface
100-131 Provencher Blvd.
Tuesday, June 3: 6:30-7:45 p.m.

scan the QR code, or visit
winnipeg.ca/library

Speaking Crow is funded and facilitated by Plume Winnipeg (formerly the Winnipeg

International Writers Festival) in partnership with Winnipeg Public Library.

Terry Watada is a Toronto
writer who has published

4 novels and 6 poetry books;
most recently, The Mask.
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